GOVERNMENT OF SAINT LUCIA
MINISTRY OF FINANCE
CUSTOMS & EXCISE DEPARTMENT

NOTICE
NO. 7 of 2022

CUSTOMS NOTICE OF SEPTEMBER 06, 2022

NON ACCEPTANCE OF ROYAL BANK OF CANADA (RBC)
CHEQUES

The public is hereby informed that effective August 31, 2022, cheques

from the Royal Bank of Canada (RBC) will no longer be accepted
by the Customs and Excise Department.

The Department looks forward to your cooperation in this regard.

\I"/
Sherman T, G. Emmanuel{Mr.)
Comptroller of Customs (Ag.)




